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Could the disgusted 
expression on Miss 
Johnson’s face at the 
close of a class per­
iod recently be track'd 
to the first civics* 
test papers of the 
sophomore girls?

Perhaps James will 
think twice before 
throwing his French 
paper out of- the win­
dow next time; or was 
it an excuse to get 
out?

Is red the color
these days or v/as that 
just the color of Elt­
on's facc when lirs.
Farmer asked him to 
dust her seat in chap­
el.

V/as it superstition 
that led one of the

senior girls to wear 
her dress wrong side 
out to school or was 
it merely absent mind­
edness.

V/atch out, Romaine I 
Next time you may get 
more than black paint 
on your fonder.

Is it or isn't it mud 
on the wind shield of 
Harold’s bus?

Is the art of kicking 
shoos on the top of 
the hou.se a new sub­
ject for La Verne?
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V\fonder if the rumor 
is true that Mrs. Las­
siter had to put books 
in Leslie’s chair to 
mrke him high enough 
to reach the type- 
v/riter?
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